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From: Benjamin Wallace
To: Jim Fisk
Date: 8/31/2009 4:07:53 PM
Subject: Re: 11 Cushman St.

Good afternoon,
Your plan is approved.  Please remember that the doors must be self-closing and tight when latched.  If you use self-closing 
hinges there needs to be 2 per door.
Thanks,

Benjamin A. Wallace Jr.
Fire Prevention Officer
Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 04101
(207)756-8096
wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov

>>> "Jim Fisk" <jfisk@sbmaine.us> 08/31 2:46 PM >>>
Dear Mr. Wallace~
 
I plan on replacing the seven existing historic doors with steel doors
assemblies or one hour wood doors in the front hall with heavy door trim
at 11 Cushman St. Portland, ME.  I plan on finishing the work within one
year.
 
Thank you.
 
James L. Fisk, RLA
Director of Planning and Economic Development
Town of South Berwick
180 Main Street
South Berwick, Maine 03908
207-384-3300 ext. 118
207-384-3303 fax
jfisk@sbmaine.us 
http://www.southberwickmaine.org/ 
 
 


